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I oppose this bill because the Oregon Department of Education does not represent all 

ideas, beliefs, and convictions.  A one size fits all does not work.  The school boards 

and communities should hold more right to student involvement, parent involvement, 

and culture, among other things.  Oregon Department of Education should only have 

right into what truly is education, not indoctrination, as those are two different things.   


